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A Letter To A Teacher 3A Samson Chong

Dear Miss Chan,

How are you? I haven’t seen you for a long time. Winter is coming, have

you bought any new clothes? I don’t think you have time to go shopping so I

have walked around Mong Kok and bought some beautiful clothes for you. I

hope you will like them.

I have bought you a special gift. Although it is a T-shirt, I have asked all my

classmates to sign their names on it. You know, it is so difficult to find all my

classmates in school when they are having recess or lunch. But at last, I did it!

I succeeded in asking them to sign the T-shirt. I am really happy to finish this

task.

I hope you will like the clothes I bought for you, especially the T-shirt, and

wish you a nice holiday!

One of your naughty students,

Samson

Teacher’s Feedback : The letter is well-organised, and it shows the student’s

love and care for his teacher. (Miss Louisa Chan)

Food For Thought : If the teacher wears the T-shirt in front of the students,

will they get excited?


